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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 06th May 2022 

Dear All, 
 
First of all, congratulations to all of our cross-country runners who represented the school so well this week. A 
particular mention to Lily N in Year 6 who won the girl’s event!!! 
 
The swimming pool is heating up and nearly ready for lift off after half term. Please do remember to make your 
donation for the pool’s upkeep. We are still looking to fill two slots as far as pool side assistance is concerned. If you 
are available every Thursday afternoon of Friday morning, please contact Lou in the office. We rely on the donations 
and the kind support of volunteers to allow us to continue swimming. 
 
The Wurzels – Saturday 11th June   

 
PLEASE BUY TICKETS FOR THE EVENT TO HELP RAISE MONEY FOR THE SCHOOL. 

 
Tickets are available from the school office. If you can, please some along and join the next planning meeting, here at 
school on Tuesday 10th May. 
 
To help raise additional funds (remember all money raised goes directly back into enriching your child’s education) 
we will be holding a couple of non-school uniform days, prior to the concert, where we are asking for donations in 
return for your child coming into school in their own clothes. These will be: 
 
Thursday 26th May (day before our half term) - Donations to be raffle prizes (bottles or suitable alternative) 
Friday 10th June (day before event)   - In exchange for a clean (but unwanted) cuddly toy  
 
Village Litter Pick Initiative 
As part of their Class Community Project, the brilliant Ruby Class are organising a village Litter Pick on Monday 16th 
May between 2-3pm and we would love it if you could join us. Remember to come armed with suitable gloves - bin 
bag will be provided. Please also help us spread the word. 
 
Pumpkin Growing Competition 
The PTA are running as pumpkin growing competition that will be judged at Halloween. Seeds will be available from 
the school office for 50p from Monday morning and then it is over to you! There will be prizes for the biggest 
pumpkins in October. 
 
Additionally, there are strawberry plants available for 50p each (again from the office). This is not for a competition 
but funds will go to the PTA. 
 
Year 6s 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish our amazing Year 6s good luck in their National Assessments which are 
taking place next week. They have all been working so hard in class and we are so proud of them. Each year Yr6 has 
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agreed to be in school at 8am each morning for some extra coaching and mindfulness activities. Bacon Butties will be 
provided each day in celebration of completing that day’s Assessment Paper.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
Nigel  


